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Calling all Runners and Walkers 
 

The time has come to register for two different 

annual fundraising events that will be based at 

Bremen's Howell Park. 
 

First in the 

line up is the 

3rd Annual 

5K Run and 

1 Mile Walk hosted by the Tammy Nusser 

Foundation, which will be held on Saturday, 

September 19.  Details and registration 

instructions can be found at 

www.tammynusserfoundation.org/5k-entry-

form.  All proceeds from this event go to 

helping cancer patients with non-medical 

needs associated with their illness. 
 

Next, is the 5K Pumpkin Run, to 

be held on Saturday, October 10.  

Details and registration 

instructions can be found at 

www.bremenvillage.com/PumpkinRunRegistr

ationForm.pdf.  This event benefits parks and 

recreation in Bremen. 

 

 

Strayer Avenue Project Update 
 

Although  we are many weeks 

behind where we wanted to be 

by this time, due to the extensive 

rainy weather earlier in the 

summer, work is progressing on 

re-laying the Strayer Avenue bricks.   
 

Our street department crew is handling this 

work in addition to their normal duties of 

maintaining the streets, lands and facilities 

around town.   

 

 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
 

Members of the 

public should feel 

welcome to attend 

and participate at 

the following 

meetings regarding 

Village business: 

 

 Administrative Process Committee Special 

Meeting: Sept 3rd at 6:00 PM 
 

 Zoning Committee:  Sept 9th at 6:30 PM.  

The first item of business will be variance 

hearing regarding 425 North Broad Street. 
 

 Village Council:  Sept 14th at 7:00 PM 
 

 Downtown Park Committee:  Sept 15th  

at Noon 
 

 Financial Process Committee:  Sept 30th    

at 6:00 PM 
 

These are the meetings scheduled as of the 

time this newsletter is going to press.  Should 

the need for other Village meetings arise, they 

will be publicized by legal advertisement in 

the Lancaster Eagle-Gazette. 
 

These meetings are scheduled to be held at the 

municipal building, 9090 Marietta Road, SE. 

 

 

Village Office Hours 
 

The Village offices 

will be closed on 

September 7th in 

observance of 

Labor Day.  

 

 


